
 

 

 South Byron Street will be closed on Thursday April 17th for 1 day for 
main water installation.

 Unfortunately, we will have a major impact on traffic next week.  We 
will have impact to traffic on West Jackson Street with construction 
slated for a storm sewer line on the North Side of West Jackson 
Street in front of Sullivan Hardware & Broncos.  
From the east barrels will be placed beginning at 47 W Jackson 
Street (Gymies) and will end at 120 W Jackson Street (Edward 
Jones).  Barricades will be set up on North & South Byron Street at 
the intersection with West Jackson Street. No on street parking will 
be available to these areas until construction is complete. Flaggers 
will be stationed at both ends of the diversion, as well as 1 flagger in 
the middle to assist with dump trucks getting in and out of the 
actual work area.  
 
North Byron Street, from West Jackson to the alleyway will be used 
as a staging area and no on street parking will be allowed in this area 
as well. We anticipate this work being completed by the end of 
Friday, June 6th and traffic being back to normal.  
 
The contractors will be digging and pouring sidewalks, drives, and 
curbs from Washington Street to Pearl Street on the South side of 
West Jackson Street. Pour times will approximately around 9:30am. 
The contractor does anticipate working on Saturday, June 7th.  
 
We appreciate your understanding with this impact to traffic next 
week.

 



 

 

 

 


